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Thank you  

Many thanks to all who bought books at the book fair last term – 

you raised £50 for school to buy books.  Also, thank you for your 

donations on Christmas Jumper Day – we raised £92.95 

Upcoming Events… 

Mon 21st Jan 

 Choir (after school – Y3,4,5,6) 

 Balanceability (after school R) 

Tues 22nd Jan 

 Gym (before school – Y1,2 ) 

 Netball (before school – Y4,5,6) 

 Gym (after school – Y3,4,5,6) 

 Healthy Cooking (after school – 

Y2) 

Wed 23rd Jan 

 Dancercise (before school – 

R,1,2) 

Thurs 24th Jan 

 Good Morning Hemingbrough 

(before school – Y3,4,5,6) 

 Art (before school – Y3,4,5,6) 

 PE Taster Day @ Barlby High 

(selected children) 

 Dance (after school – R,1,2) 

Fri 25th Jan 

 Tuck Shop 

We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Hayes has been 

selected for the UK Parliament Teacher Ambassador Programme.  

Next week she will be spending 3 days at the Houses of Parliament 

learning about the various roles within Parliament, meet MP’s, the 

speaker and door keeper, and attend focus groups to gain ideas 

for teaching our pupils. 

While she is away the class will be taught by a supply teacher and 

Mrs Senior.  We are looking forward to hearing all about it!  

Come Dine With Us 

Thanks to all who attended our Come Dine With Us event last 

night, which was an opportunity for parents of KS1 children to try 

our school meals.  It was a great success and we received lots of 

lovely feedback about the quality of the food. 

We will run the event again in the near future for families in KS2. 

Please could the last adult to leave 

the playground in the morning, at 

drop off, close the gate. Thank you   

Parent Survey 

If you have the time, we would be very grateful if you could 

complete the Parent Survey on Parentmail for each of your 

children.  The responses are used to help us further improve the 

school in the future and we may get in touch with some parents 

on an individual basis to discuss replies further.   

UK Parliament Teacher Ambassador 
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